
 

 

Columbia Area Transportation Study Organization 
MoDOT, Boone County, City of Columbia 

Columbia, MO 

May 25, 2017 

 

David Silvester 

District Engineer 

MoDOT Central District 

1511 Missouri Blvd. 

Jefferson City, MO 65109 

 

Dear Mr. Silvester: 

The Columbia Area Transportation Study Organization (CATSO) endorses the City of Columbia’s grant 

application for MoDOT Cost Share program funding for assistance in the construction of a roundabout at the 

existing T-intersection at Keene Street and I-70 Drive Southeast. This project is designed to eliminate the 

congestion issues at this intersection during peak traffic times, particularly vehicle backup on northbound 

Keene Street at the existing stop sign on I-70 Drive Southeast.  

The provision of MoDOT Cost Share funding would help facilitate the timely implementation of this project.  

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Mike Matthes, Chair 

CATSO Coordinating Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

701 East Broadway, PO Box 6015, Columbia, MO 65205-6015 

 
 


